
July 19, 2025 

Welcome                                                                                               Kirk Betz 

Opening Hymn                                                                 McKinney Family 

Scripture Reading                                                                            Kirk Betz 

Offering: Local Church Budget                                                 Kirk Betz 

Praise Music                                                                       McKinney Family 

Family Prayer                                                                                      Kirk Betz 

Children’s Story                                                                       Amy Caulder 

Scripture Reading                                                                           Kirk Betz 

Message                                                                       Pastor Parker LeClerc 

Closing Song                                                                     McKinney Family 

Closing Pray                                                            Pastor Parker LeClerc 
 

Pianist: Peggy Casebier   
Deacon in Charge: Derrick Teague  ~  Deacon: Henri Savard 

 

This Week’s Events 

Sunday                       Feeding the Homeless: 5:00 PM  

Tuesday – Thursday      Church office will be closed 

Tuesday – Sabbath        Gladstone Camp Meeting  

Sabbath 26th                      No church service 
 
 

Background Checks 
Congratulations to all the new Ministry Leaders and 
Committee Members!  Thank you for your willingness to serve 
East in your elected role(s).  Most ministries do require a 
background check to serve.**  This helps protect the members, 
kids, and guests of East Salem Seventh-day Adventist Church.   

If you are new to a ministry or have been in your role for a few 
years, you may have received an email from the church office 
requesting you complete or update your background check.  
Please log in as directed in the email and complete your 
background check.   

Parents of committee members under the age of 18 must have 
a Parental Consent Form for Minors on file in the church office.  
We have emailed these consent forms to the parents of the 
members.  Please complete and return it to the church office.  

If you have any questions or need help with your background 
check, please contact Debbie in the church office.  

**Required by the NAD & Oregon Conference, the following ministries 
must have background checks: Elders, Deacons, Deaconess, 
Treasurers, Greeters, Sabbath School teachers for both adult and 
children’s classes, Adventurer & Pathfinder leaders and parent 
volunteers, any person working in a ministry with children in any 
capacity, anyone up front on a regular basis (including praise music 
leaders), and all ministry leaders.   

 

 

Today’s Sabbath Rest Ends:  8:52 PM ~ Next week it begins at: 8:46 PM 

Prayer Ministry 

Please pray for: Gladstone Camp Meeting, Shalynn Gray 
(grand niece of Arlene Trout) is in the hospital on life support 
after a car accident, Marilyn Haskin, Ericka Van Kirk, Lou 
Wildman, Julie Pidoux, Dean Carpenter, LuDell Parrett, 
Rochelle Teague, Carol Silcox, Marc Botsch, Fonda Cox, Dave 
Chrowl, Merlin Schreiner, Lois Wilson, Arlene Trout, and Darrell 
& Lue Michel.  

Send prayer requests to Rick Casebier, Prayer Coordinator at: 
prayers@eastsalemchurch.org. 

Announcements 

~ Office Closure:  The church office will be closed all next 
week from July 21st – July 26th. 

~ Sabbath Schools & Service: Due to Gladstone Camp 
Meeting, the church will be closed next Sabbath, July 26th.  
There will be no Sabbath Schools and no church service. 

~ Together in Christ:  Gladstone Camp Meeting is here!  Join 
us at the Gladstone campus July 22nd – 26th.  For more 
information, directions, and the schedule of events, go to: 
www.oregonadventist.org/.   

~ ABC Sale: The Adventist Book Center’s Camp Meeting Sale 
will be held on July 20th – August 3rd. For more details go 
to: www.abcflyer.com and click the sale flyer link. 

~ Children’s Church: Bring your children on August 2nd so they 
can join the East Salem Children’s Church at 11:00 Am in the 
Fellowship Hall.  Open to ages up to 12. 

~ Kindred Spirits: The newest copy of the summer newsletter 
went out via email last week.  If you did not receive your copy 
in your inbox, contact the church office. 

~ Save the Date: Our 3rd annual “End of Summer Bash” will 
be August 17th from 5:00 - 7:00 PM. There will be slides, a 
bouncy house, food, and lots of yummy treats. 
This family event is completely FREE and our gift 
to the community. Volunteers are needed, sign 
up today!  See Christine Betz for questions, 
ideas, or more information. 

~ Fall Camp Out: Registration is open for the 
Family Life Camp Out.  Join the fun at Camp 
Taloali in Stayton, OR on the weekend of 
September 19th – 21st.  For more information or to 
register go to the church app, website, or use this QR code.   

Visit the East Salem Church app or the church website for 
a full list of upcoming events and their details. 

Giving 

Today’s loose offering goes to Local Church Operating 
Expenses. 

To pay your tithe and offerings online, go to Adventist 
Giving or scan this QR Code to be redirected to the 
East Salem Church giving page. 

   

 

5575 Fruitland Rd NE, Salem, OR  97317 ~ (503) 363-0390 
secretary@eastsalemchurch.org ~ Office Hours: Tu – Th 10:30 – 4:00 

Chad Reisig, Lead Pastor:  chad@eastsalemchurch.org 
Parker LeClerc, Assistant Pastor:  parker@eastsalemchurch.org 

LuDell Parrett, Head Elder:  headelder@eastsalemchurch.org 
Todd Hathaway, Board Chair:  boardchair@eastsalemchurch.org 

Volunteer 
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